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Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you so much for your votes for the values you feel are so important for our children to learn.  

These are the six most popular ones-some were very similar so we joined them together- 

RESPECT, TRUTHFULNESS/HONESTY,  MANNERS  (politeness),  RESPONSIBILITY,  

KINDNESS/CARING, TOLERANCE/AN UNDERSTANDING OF OTHERS. 

Every child and staff member in school is in a house, children from the same family are in the same 

house. Children are awarded house points for showing any of the above values and for many other 

things. Each week we have assemblies based on these values.  Each term there is a reward for the 

house with the most points. 

The houses we have chosen are all to do with famous people from Hull who have shown these 

values. We have (William) Wilberforce, (Christopher) Pickering, (Thomas) Ferens, (Clive) Sullivan, 

(Amy) Johnson, (Lillian) Billocca. Ask your child which house they are in, they may also be able to tell 

you something about that person. Each house has been allocated one of these values which they are 

going to research and look for in each other.                                                                                                                                                                       

 

Wilberforce 

Tolerance 

Billocca 

Honesty 

Pickering 

Kindness 

Sullivan 

Respect 

Johnson 

Responsibility 

Ferens 

Politeness 

Best Regards 

Mrs R Murray 


